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It's completely unsuitable to have what is effectively going to be a late night, post-pub takeaway on the street.
It will bring with it excessive noise, loitering on the street (as it's a small venue) and a great deal of mess. As a
resident of Lambs Conduit Street, | therefore strongly object to the proposal for extending these hours.
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Ben Carpenter
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OBJ

| feel that allowing a small takeaway selling inexpensive food will encourage casual eating on the street,
especially by noisy groups leaving local pubs.

We already have three restaurants with late licences grouped in a small section of the street. These are
relatively upscale restaurants that don't offer takeaway that can be eaten on the street. There is already
enough noise coming from the existing establishments whose clientele loiter in the street well after 11pm.

Furthermore most of the current restaurants are not open on Sundays and Bank Holidays so the street is
actually quiet on those days.
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SUPPRT

Happy for them to open later. They’re a good addition to the street and 22:30 isn’t too late.
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